
Christmas in Print – the twentieth
century #dundeewestend

At 6.30pm tonight – Christmas in Print  – the twentieth century – an online
event with Erin Farley of Dundee Libraries.

Christmas became a public holiday in Scotland in 1958, though its celebration
was growing in popularity long before this official designation. 

In Dundee, local publishers and writers marked the season through annuals and
postcards, and the Christmas advert became a staple for local businesses. 

Erin Farley from Dundee Libraries shares some seasonal highlights from the
Local History Centre’s collections.

This online event will run at www.facebook.com/WestEndChristmas

http://www.government-world.com/christmas-in-print-the-twentieth-century-dundeewestend/
http://www.government-world.com/christmas-in-print-the-twentieth-century-dundeewestend/
https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/b/R29vZ2xl/AVvXsEiy7k1vHpQoQVI4Uo7NmAlPRZp_XfrNtxPFEi-AsJClNqGGEXgWZbLrdmjG3kxdIw9xI7crbwPTUVb7XHxkmVd_b1UypzpKBEc-zrf9nyZ4IAh1cssnJEow38qOlssE1F_rwbFE4xQVmHXh6uf61DjG0VrANsPQGr6iiTtDe0VqmbNT7m8_Cxg/s1920/In%20print.jpg
http://www.facebook.com/WestEndChristmas

